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7th December 2020 

 

Dear 6RM Parents and Carers, 

I have been notified by Ms Moss that she has been advised to self-isolate through a personal, 

unrelated NHS track and trace. This means Ms Moss will be returning to school on Monday 14th 

December. 6RM will be taught by Mrs Epps this week to enable Mrs Roy to undertake 

additional responsibilities whilst I am working from home. 

Thank you for your continued understanding during this challenging time. 

 

Kind regards, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

 

 


